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December, 2019 

Here are the events completed in November and December 

Several AuxFSs (Nancy and Tommy Holtzman, Karl Keller, Bobbi Kamel, Steven Hilt, Winnie Zhou and Linda 
Haynes) provided snacks for the 2 day Elected Officer Training weekend.  Cake and coffee were  served after 
the memorial service and a pasta dinner was provided on Saturday night. 

Several AuxFSs (Nancy and Tommy Holtzman, Karl Keller, Will Silva, Pat McSwain, and Linda Haynes) 
provided a full day of fun and food for Station Rio Vista.  This included a visit from Mr and Mrs Claus, lunch, 
snacks, and a fabulous dinner.  

Future events 

Planning for the 2-day Past Commanders Association Training Fair.  Snacks are provided both days and 
Saturday night the new AuxFS trainees and several qualified AuxFSs will provide a Pot Roast dinner. 
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